
 

 

 

Friday 25th January 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

After February half term we will be starting our new topic ‘Animals around the World.’  We will be 

learning about the different animals that live in the jungle, the artic, the dessert and our oceans.  

To introduce this topic to the children we have planned a trip to London Zoo on Thursday 28th 

February 2019.   

We will be leaving school in the morning after registration and returning back to school at 4pm, 

to maximise the children’s time at the zoo.  We will be travelling by tube.  The cost of the trip is £8 

per a child. 

Please circle below if you would like the school to provide a packed lunch for your child.  Please 

be aware that all children will need to carry their packed lunch and a drink and so please send 

your child to school with a small back pack.  Your child will be responsible for carrying their 

belongings throughout the day and so please make sure it is not too big or heavy. 

We will need parent support on the trip.  The cost of entry for parents will be £13.25, this is a 

reduced price from £25 on the door. Please let us know if you want to accompany us on the trip 

by Friday 1st February so we can secure how many parent tickets we require.  

Please return the below slip with £8 cash in a named envelope to the office by Friday 8th 

February 

If you have any questions, then please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Kind regards,  

The Reception Team 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Please circle the correct response 

Name of Child: …………………………………………………………………..Class: ……………………. 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip and return to school at 4pm.   YES / NO 

I would like my child to receive a school packed lunch.   YES / NO 

I am a parent/carer and would / would not like to help on the trip 

Parent/Carer Name and Signature: ………………………………….…... Date: ………………………… 


